Post-Doctoral Research Associate. University of Kent.

 

Closing date for applications: 15 Sep 2014
 

There is an opening for a postdoc at the University of Kent. Led by the current Head of School (Professor Sarah Vickerstaff) the post doc will work on one of the work packages in the ESRC/MRC funded research programme on Uncertain Futures: Managing Late Career Transitions and Extended Working Life. The programme involves a consortium of research colleagues from 7 Universities, the Institute of Occupational Medicine and the International Longevity Centre UK. The post holder will work with other colleagues at Kent, Edinburgh, Bath, Manchester and Leeds on Work Package 3: Workplace case studies. The case study approach will be used to examine how transitions from work to retirement and the policy of extended working life (EWL) are managed within contrasting organisations.

Further details:

http://jobs.kent.ac.uk/fe/tpl_kent01.asp?s=4A515F4E5A565B1A&jobid=38594,7268548787&key=41140157&c=984748256889&pagestamp=seckxopkpujdtopesr

 

 

Interviews are expected to be held: 30 Sep 2014

If you require further information regarding the post or application process please contact Caren Ward at c.s.ward@kent.ac.uk
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